
Past issues of The Brief can be found at: The Brief | Eau Claire County 

The Brief.  Published monthly.  To submit topics or questions: EauClaire.Info@wicourts.gov 

COVID-19 and the Eau Claire County Circuit Courts 
Status Update 

The Temporary Order Suspending Jury Trials and In-person Court Appearances in 
Eau Claire County signed January 13, 2021 remains in place. 

 

Court Appointed and GAL Bills for County Payment 

Both Court Appointed and county pay Guardian Ad Litem attorney invoices must be 
submitted to the Clerk of Courts on a quarterly basis.  Once processed, checks are 
sent out by finance the last Friday of the month.  Due to COVID and 
verification/approval/bookkeeping processes, there may be a one month delay in 
receiving your payment if submitted later than the second week of the month.    

 

Clerk of Court Lobby Remodel 

The Clerk of Court Lobby remodel is progressing very well.  We hope to move in by 
April 1, 2021. 
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